

Fleming Field, Shotton Colliery, Durham. DH6 2JQ

Tele/Fax: 0191 5261531 Email:office@ourladylourdesdurham.org Website: <u>Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Primary School</u> (ourladylourdesdurham.org) Headteacher: Mrs. L. Ashton

31st January 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Horrible Histories: Terrible Tudors

Here at Our Lady of Lourdes, we love to provide our children with many opportunities and experiences and this includes theatre trips. We are delighted to share that all children at Our Lady of Lourdes will have the opportunity to see a performance at the theatre during 2025.

On Thursday 20th March 2025, we are taking the current Year 6 children to the Sunderland Empire to see Horrible Histories: Terrible Tudors. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to see historical figures and events come alive on-stage using actors and eye-popping 3D special effects.

We would ask that the children come to school for 8 30am on trip day so that everyone is in school and ready to leave promptly at 9:00am. The production is due to finish at 12:00pm. We will then make our way back to school, arriving back at approximately 1:00pm, for a slightly later lunch.

School will provide children with a drink and snack to enjoy whilst watching the show.

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £15, which will go towards the price of tickets and the coach. The remainder of the cost will be paid for by the school. We are acutely aware that times are hard for many of our families and we do not want any of our children to miss out on this amazing experience. Therefore, a payment item will be set up on ParentPay where parents can split the cost of the trip into more manageable instalments. If anyone has any difficulty with payment please contact me so we can discuss.

Thank you for your support in helping us to provide the children with these enriching and memorable experiences.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ashton

Executive Headteacher